
End of the year 8th grade information 

May 24-28, 2021 

Parents, 

    Please see the following information in regard to the Academic Awards Ceremony: 

 Academic Awards Ceremony, Friday, May 28 at 1:45 pm 

 This is an academic ceremony—not a graduation ceremony. 

 Doors will open at 1:15pm for parents--Door I—gym doors- please follow signs 

 No siblings will be permitted.  

 Two tickets per student. 

 Tickets must be presented at entrance to ceremony. 

 Tickets will be passed out to in-person students on Wednesday during 2nd hour class. 

 Students that are eLearning can pick up Awards Day Ceremony tickets on 

Wednesday from 8:00am until 6:00 pm- Main office area-Door J. 

 Masks must be worn at school and during the ceremony. 

 Water will be available ($1.00). 

 Parents will be seated in the bleachers (if there is a medical reason and a parent 

cannot sit in the bleachers, please contact me by Thursday, May 27th for a reserved 

seat). 

 If a student is not going to attend the ceremony, students are able to be signed out 

by 1:00pm in the main office area.  Person signing out the student must be on the 

emergency list. 

 Students will start lining up for the ceremony at 1:30pm. 

 If a student is attending the ceremony and will not be picked up by a parent, the 

student will report to the cafeteria and take the bus home at the end of the day. 

 Students that are eLearning and wish to attend the ceremony need to be in the main 

office by 1:15pm on Friday, May 28. 

 Students are expected to follow the school dress code. 

 Yard signs (for parents that ordered) are available for pick up daily from 8-4 and also 

on Wednesday from 4:00pm-6:00pm –Main office area-Door J. 

 Chrome books can be returned during this week or once school is out to Lake Central 

High School on Thursday, June 3rd from 4-7PM at Door A. 

 Textbooks and school novels need to be returned to Clark and not the high school. 

Thanks! 

Mr. Graber 


